
Chairman’s Report to the Annual General Meeting 19th July 2017 

 

SeniorNet Kapiti continues to enjoy strong support from over 350 members. The 

Executive Committee maintains the professional management of the Key Strategic 

Areas of Focus for the organization and the 30 Tutors and Assistant Tutors ensure 

the delivery of well-organised and presented programmes. 

Highlights over the past year have included 

 The increase in the number of Workshops on topical subjects such as 

Google, Scams, Digital Photography, Spreadsheets, Downloading Music 

 The continuing strong support for the five session Courses, Managing of 

Data and the Managing of Photos 

  The How do I sessions provide a one on one opportunity for members to 

solve their specific problems and the monthly Q&A sessions always provide 

something new to learn about 

 Most members are now operating on Windows 10 

 Increasing awareness and use of the Cloud 

 A greater emphasis on the need for increased Health and Safety measures at 

the Learning Centre 

 The installation of a more powerful data projector has enabled presentations 

with ‘the lights on’ 

 Promotion of the Open Days has ensured a continuing flow of new members 

 The decision to reintroduce the status  of Honorary Membership to long 

serving Members 

All Members learn something new every time they come to a SeniorNet course or 

Workshop at the Learning Centre and the social interaction each time is 

stimulating and enjoyable. We are a great organization. My sincere thanks to 

everyone for another successful year. 

Brian Milne, Chairman,  July2017 

 


